
The Trustees Annual Report for the Barnetby Recreational Field Charity 

registration No 521892 year end 31st March 2019, prepared by R Reddin 

Trustee Clerk. 

Achievements for this year: 

The Recreational Field Trustees saw the final phase of the of the recreational 

field play parks redevelopment completed with the installation of the Junior 

Play Area.    

Challenges for this year: 

The site is well attended by may people and there are still occasional incidents 

of vandalism and damaged to neighbouring properties, however the Trustee 

works in great partnership with associated groups that use the site such as 

Village Hall Committee, Under 5’s, Barnetby united etc, to continue these 

strong links help to alleviate and identify issues when the occur.  

Challenges expected for the coming year: 

Site Security Improvements to be addressed and additional funding may need 

to be sought to reduce the impact of vandalism and Anti Social Behaviour once 

again. 

New CCTV will be required to improve the trustees ability to report crimes and 

nuisance behaviours. 

Plans for future years: 

Now that the play equipment development has been completed we aim to 

work in partnership with the community clubs that use the recreational field to 

improve facilities for their organisations, such as the Bowls Club, Barnetby 

United Football Club and other organisations associated with the Recreational 

Field 

 

 

 

 

 












